
What are the children 

learning next week? 

We will be learning all about 

counting, beginning with 

counting our fingers and 

progressing to simple sums for 

the older children. 

N1 children will be visiting our 

Woodland area. 

 

 

Planting Cress 

As part of our learning about 

growth we will soon be starting to 

plant some cress seeds. In 

preparation for this please can you 

send in (washed) yoghurt pots.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th May 2018 

Nut Free Zone 

 

We have another child with a 

nut allergy so please can I ask 

for your support in helping 

keeping these children safe. 

Please do not send any nuts in 

packed lunches, coat pockets or 

book bags.  

 

 

Dates 

Monday 7th May – 

nursery closed for 

Bank Holiday 

Friday 25th May – last 

day of half term 

Monday 4th June – 

nursery reopens 

 

 

 
Lunchtime  

 

If your child is 

bringing grapes in 

their packed lunch 

please can you cut 

them in half 

lengthways to avoid 

any choking incidents. 

Cutting cherry 

tomatoes in half 

would also be a good 

idea too. 

 

 
 

 
 

 Living Eggs 

The children 

have been very gentle with our ten 

chicks and have enjoyed holding and 

caring for them this week. They are 

now going back to their farm. 

Purple Polo Shirts 

Our uniform supplier is now making 

purple polo shirts, with our school 

emblem on. We have some samples 

for you to view on request. These 

shirts can be purchased via our 

(new) website 

www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.

uk 

The link is on the home page, under 

key information 
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